
From: 
To: 

Sent: 
Subject: 

Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Grindler, Gary (OAG); Delery, Stuart F. (OAG); Richardson, Margaret (SMO); Weich, Ron (SMO); 
Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); O'Neil, David (ODAG); Schmaler, Tracy (SMO) 
6/7/2011 1:22:09 PM 
FW: Congressional communications 

The latest from Steve Castor. I have a voicemail from him as well asking me to call him about the process for 
tomorrow. 

From: Castor, Stephen [mailto:Stephen.Castor©mail.house.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 12:27 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Congressional communications 

Hi Matt 

Has DOJ or ATF management ordered or otherwise taken steps to prevent agency personnel from returning my calls 
or speaking with me? I have reason to believe this has occurred. 

As I'm sure you know, it is not lawful for any person paid with appropriated funds to attempt to prevent direct 
communications between Congressional staff and any government employee. 

To the extent folks have been instructed not to return my telephone calls, will you please see that that guidance is 
reversed? 

Steve Castor 
Committee on Oversight and Gov't Reform 
Rep. Darrell Issa, Chairman 
U.S. House of Representatives 
202-225-5074 

DOJ-FF-37041 
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